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Date: 16 June 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian,   
 
School Prize giving 2021 
 
As I am sure you will have realised, this year we will not be able to host our usual prize giving 
awards ceremony before the summer break.  This is due to the measures in place to mitigate the 
spread of Covid19, and the ongoing work within the school to determine the SQA provisional 
awards.   
 
We do intend to present our awards at the start of the new session in whatever way might be 
possible - fully aware that it may again be a virtual ceremony in the same way as 2020. The date 
for the Prize giving and more details regarding its format will be shared with you in August 2021. 
 
We are still working hard to ensure the efforts of our young people are recognised and that we are 
able to mark this in an appropriate manner.  Thank you for your support to your child and to us as a 
school community during this year, we truly appreciate it. 
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me via the school office if you have any further queries or 
concerns. Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
 
Mrs L Wright 
Depute Head Teacher 
Lesmahagow High School 
 
 


